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Clay	Contracts	Six	Deputies	from	Jefferson	County	Sheriff’s	Department	
	
Clay	now	contracts	six	deputies	from	the	Jefferson	County	Sheriff’s	Department.		
Deputies	started	shifts	on	Saturday,	March	4th.		This	is	an	increase	from	four	
deputies	that	were	contracted	in	previous	years.			
	
“We	are	thankful	to	have	the	resources	to	contract	deputies	for	our	city.		It	ensures	a	
police	presence	in	our	shopping	areas	and	neighborhoods.		We	want	our	citizens	
and	visitors	to	not	only	feel	safe,	but	also	see	our	deputies	at	work	all	around	the	
city,”	said	Clay	City	Manager,	Ronnie	Dixon.			
	
Mayor	Charles	Webster	is	pleased	with	the	notable	progress	in	public	safety.		“With	
the	addition	of	deputies,	as	well	as	our	portable	cameras,	Clay	is	continually	taking	
action	to	be	safer	for	all	those	inside	our	city,”	he	said.		“Safety	in	our	community	is	a	
major	priority	for	us!”	
	
	
	


